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Working Party on Senior Leadership in the Church - see Council Minute 08.1.18
 

The Revd Dr Brian E Beck (Chair)
    Former President of the Conference; former Secretary of the Conference
 

Judy Jarvis
    Former Vice President of the Conference
 

The Revd Alison Tomlin
    Chair of the Northampton District; nominated by the Chairs' Meeting
 

Deacon Sue Culver
    Warden-designate of the Methodist Diaconal Order
 

The Revd Calvin T Samuel
    Chaplain, Farrington School, Kent
 

Dr Esther Reed
    Academic theologian, University of Exeter
 

One vacancy, to be filled
 

The Revd Dr Martyn Atkins (Convenor)
    General Secretary/Secretary of the Conference-designate 
Ken Wales, or another member of the Strategy and Resources Committee

